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I am writing in support of the CleanLane Resource Recovery Facility and HB 

3971.This bill will clear the way for recovering recyclables and organic materials from 

the waste stream so that the life of the landfill can be extended and production of 

methane can be reduced. The bill removes zoning obstacles to landfill improvements. 

 

We must think of a future for our children and invest in more sustainable methods of 

solid waste management. 

 


